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June 30, 2004 
 
 
 
RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Northwest 

Natural Gas Company, Docket No. UG-031885 – Compliance Filing 
 
TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
The Commission entered its Order No. 4 in this docket on June 23, 2004.  The 
Order, among other things, rejected a tariff proposal by Northwest Natural Gas 
Company, but authorized and required the Company to file tariff sheets 
consistent with terms of the Order.  The Order has also authorized the 
Commission’s Executive Secretary to approve the authorized filing by letter if it 
complied with the terms of the Order. 
 
On June 28, 2004, Northwest Natural Gas Company filed tariff sheets as specified 
in the Order.  A list of the tariff sheets is attached to this letter.  On June 30, 2004, 
Northwest Natural Gas Company filed additional replacement tariff sheets to 
comply with the Commission's Order.  The Commission has examined the filing 
and it appears to comply with the terms of the Order. 
 
Therefore, pursuant to terms of the Order, the tariff sheets indicated on the 
attachment to this letter will become effective as filed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
 
 
Attachment 


